

# PNG WG Meeting Minutes

Mar 6th, 2023

## Attendees:

(Alphabetical order, black text means attended, red text means missed.)

Chris Blume

Chris Lilley

Chris Seeger

Leonard Rosenthol

Pierre-Anthony Lemieux

## Topics & Minutes:

- The patent disclosure period ends Mar 24th. Besides closing [GitHub issues marked "blocking-3rd-edition-cr"](#), what else do we need to prepare for the next step?
  - Does anyone know a good way to contact Cosmin, the libpng maintainer?
- Should we [simplify the Scope section](#)?
  - This was done just before the meeting in [this pull request](#).
- Can we [clean up the mLUm wording](#)?
- How should we handle the daylight savings conflict for our next meeting on Mar 20th?
  - There will be an extra hour gap between US and Greece.
  - CL is currently in the US so this might not be a problem.

## Action Items:

- CL will do changes section for CR when we're ready.
- CB to open GitHub issue on libpng to ask how they want to progress with the new spec changes.
- CB to search of other png libraries and major users to inform them.
- CL to do a pull request for mLUm changes.